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  The Sixth Station Linda Stasi,2013-12-01 Some say Demiel ben Yusef is the
world's most dangerous terrorist, personally responsible for bombings and
riots that have claimed the lives of thousands. Others insist he is a man of
peace, a miracle worker, and possibly even the Son of God. His trial in New
York City for crimes against humanity attracts scores of protestors, as well
as media and religious leaders from around the world. Cynical reporter
Alessandra Russo heads to the UN hoping for a piece of the action, but soon
becomes entangled in controversy and suspicion when ben Yusef singles her out
for attention among all other reporters. As Alessandra begins digging into
ben Yusef's past, she is already in more danger than she knows—and when she
is falsely accused of murder during her investigation, she is forced to flee
New York. On the run from unknown enemies, Alessandra finds herself on the
trail of a global conspiracy and a story that could shake the world to its
foundations. Is Demiel ben Yusef the Second Coming or the Antichrist? The
truth may lie in the secret history of the Holy Family, a group of Templars
who defied the church, and a mysterious relic stained with the sacred blood
of Christ Himself.
  Prototyping Todd Zaki Warfel,2009-11-01 Prototyping is a great way to
communicate the intent of a design both clearly and effectively. Prototypes
help you to flesh out design ideas, test assumptions, and gather real-time
feedback from users. With this book, Todd Zaki Warfel shows how prototypes
are more than just a design tool by demonstrating how they can help you
market a product, gain internal buy-in, and test feasibility with your
development team.
  Multiple Shooting and Time Domain Decomposition Methods Thomas
Carraro,Michael Geiger,Stefan Körkel,Rolf Rannacher,2015-10-26 This book
offers a comprehensive collection of the most advanced numerical techniques
for the efficient and effective solution of simulation and optimization
problems governed by systems of time-dependent differential equations. The
contributions present various approaches to time domain decomposition,
focusing on multiple shooting and parareal algorithms. The range of topics
covers theoretical analysis of the methods, as well as their algorithmic
formulation and guidelines for practical implementation. Selected examples
show that the discussed approaches are mandatory for the solution of
challenging practical problems. The practicability and efficiency of the
presented methods is illustrated by several case studies from fluid dynamics,
data compression, image processing and computational biology, giving rise to
possible new research topics. This volume, resulting from the workshop
Multiple Shooting and Time Domain Decomposition Methods, held in Heidelberg
in May 2013, will be of great interest to applied mathematicians, computer
scientists and all scientists using mathematical methods.
  Notes from the Hyena's Belly Nega Mezlekia,2015-04-07 In this acclaimed
memoir, Mezlekia recalls his boyhood in the arid city of Jijiga, Ethiopia,
and his journey to manhood during the 1970s and 1980s. He traces his personal
evolution from child to soldier--forced at the age of eighteen to join a
guerrilla army. And he describes the hardships that consumed Ethiopia after
the fall of Emperor Haile Selassie and the rise to power of the communist
junta, in whose terror thousands of Ethiopians died. Part autobiography and
part social history, Notes from the Hyena's Belly offers an unforgettable
portrait of Ethiopia, and of Africa, during the defining and turbulent years
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of the last century.
  Apocalypse Jacques Ellul,2020-05-05 “There has never been a book provoking
more delirium, foolishness and irrational movements, without any relationship
to Jesus Christ [than the Book of Revelation].” —Jacques Ellul, Introduction
Known for his trenchant critique of modernity and of those Christians who
celebrate their captivity to it, Ellul here cuts to the heart of the
theological intention of the Book of Revelation, and thereby reveals the
liberating gospel in all its offensiveness. Neither an exhaustive commentary
nor a work of historical-exegetical analysis, Apocalypse is a provocative,
independent interpretation. Ellul seeks to rescue Revelation from the
reassuring and orthodox banality to which commentators often reduce it. The
goal is to perceive the totality of the book in its movement and structure.
“Architecture in movement” is the key to understanding Revelation’s puzzling
but simple message. This edition also comes with a new foreword by Jacob
Marques Rollison who provides an essential aid for guiding readers through
Ellul’s thorough engagement with Revelation.
  Boas and Pythons of the World Mark O'Shea,2011 Renowned snake expert Mark
O'Shea takes readers on an exciting continent-by-continent journey to look at
these snakes in their native habitats. Stunning color photographs and
intriguing stories from O'Shea's encounters with these snakes in the wild
bring these reptiles to life -- from cover.
  Automotive Ethernet Kirsten Matheus,Thomas Königseder,2015 Learn how
automotive Ethernet is revolutionizing in-car networking from the experts at
the core of its development. Providing an in-depth account of automotive
Ethernet, from its background and development, to its future prospects, this
book is ideal for industry professionals and academics alike.
  Minerals Yearbook Geological Survey,Interior Department,Mines
Bureau,2019-02-15 This volume, covering metals and minerals, contains
chapters on approximately 90 commodities. In addition, this volume has
chapters on mining and quarrying trends and on statistical surveying methods
used by Minerals Information, plus a statistical summary.
  Macintosh Human Interface Guidelines Apple Computer, Inc,1992 This book
provides authoritative information on the theory behind the Macintosh 'look
and feel' and the practice of using individual interface components. It
includes many examples of good design and explains why one implementation is
superior to another. Anyone designing or creating a product for Macintosh
computers needs to understand the information in this book.
  Globalizing Roman Culture Richard Hingley,2005 A study of identity and
social change in the Roman empire and the relationship of this knowledge to
understanding of the contemporary world.
  The Eu and the Proliferation of Integration Principles Under the Lisbon
Treaty Francesca Ippolito,Maria Eugenia Bartoloni,Massimo
Condinanzi,2020-06-30 The entry into force of the Lisbon Treaty brought about
a proliferation of integration principles. This book addresses the
implications of the proliferation of sectorial integration principles and the
introduction of a universal requirement of policy consistency in terms of the
division of competences between the Union and the Member States.
  Mulheres de Ditadores DIANE DUCRET,2012-02-28 Chamavam-se Inessa, Clara,
Nadia, Magda, Felismina, Jiang Qing, Elena, Catherine... E eles Lenine,
Mussolini, Estaline, Hitler, Salazar, Mao, Ceausescu, Bokassa. Prostitutas ou
mulheres da alta burguesia intelectual, paixões fugazes ou amores intensos,
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eles maltratavam ou adoravam-nas, mas, sistematicamente, voltavam para os
seus braços. Esposas, companheiras, musas, admiradoras, todas têm em comum o
facto de terem sido vencedoras, enganadas e sacrificadas. Aos seus homens
cruéis, violentos, tiranos e infiéis, faziam crer que eram belos, charmosos e
todo-poderosos. Sendo a virilidade um dos alicerces do poder absoluto, os
ditadores sentiam a necessidade de juntar figuras femininas ao imaginário de
poder e domínio que criaram. E assim controlando-os na sombra, por vezes, até
à morte, como se vivessem sob a égide de um Pigmaleão. Diane Ducret relata em
detalhe os momentos, as estratégias de sedução, os casos amorosos, as
intervenções políticas e os destinos diversos, ocasionalmente trágicos, das
mulheres que cruzaram o caminho ou passaram pelo leito dos ditadores.
  Dibs Virginia Mae Axline,1969
  Equine Nutrition and Feeding David Frape,2008-04-15 Since the first edition
of Equine Nutrition and Feeding was published in 1986, it has become the
standard work on the subject, covering every aspect of the nutrition of
breeding, growing and working horses, and describing the basis upon which
scientifically derived conclusions for nutrition and dietary requirements are
reached. The book has been extensively updated, revised and rewritten with a
full bibliography and reference list. It has been made more practical by
setting out the implications of new research for feeding programmes and it
includes a full account of the toxicology, and metabolic and other diseases,
related to diet. Their causes and control are discussed and comprehensive
lists of definitions of terms and the abbreviations used are given.
  The Allegorical Circus Debra Barr-Smith,2021-04-27 A circus picture book
with a difference. Debra Barr-Smith's beautiful and lively monoprints and on-
site ringside sketches are used to illustrate entertaining and enduring life
lessons for children and adults of all ages.
  The Merchant Navy Seaman Pocket Manual 1939–1945 Chris McNab,2018-12-19 A
view into the world of the intrepid but often forgotten seamen who helped the
Allies win WWII. They may not have worn gold braid or medals, but the Allied
Merchant Navies in World War II provided a vital service to their countries’
war efforts. Hundreds of thousands of British and American sailors—some as
young as fourteen—faced considerable risks to maintain an essential flow of
armaments, equipment, and food: submarines, mines, armed raiders and
destroyers, aircraft, kamikaze pilots, and the weather itself. Life on board
a merchant ship could be tense, with hour after hour spent battling high
seas, never knowing if a torpedo was about to hit. In the Arctic convoys,
sailors had to cope with extreme cold and ice. But there was also comradeship
and more open society than was the norm at the time, free of distinctions of
class, race, religion, age, or color, and a mixture of nationalities,
especially in the British fleet. The Merchant Navy Seaman Pocket Manual
provides a fascinating glimpse into the world of these brave sailors, many of
whom did not return. Drawing on documents, diagrams, and illustrations from
British and American archives, it combines information on training, gunnery,
convoys, and antisubmarine techniques with dramatic personal accounts.
Covering the Battle of the Atlantic, the Arctic Convoys, and the Pacific,
this book pitches the reader into the heart of this vital but often forgotten
arena of WWII.
  Lagos_2060 Ayodele Arigbabu,2013-10-01 What will it be like to live in
Lagos 100 years after Nigeria gained independence from the British? In 2010,
eight writers came together to contribute stories to an anthology on
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fictional / futuristic takes on the city of Lagos via a workshop tagged
LAGOS_2060, conceived to commemorate Nigeria's golden jubilee. The anthology
that grew out of the workshop is telling in the different versions of the
future it foretells. In LAGOS_2060 - an unusual scenario planning exercise
achieved through the power and magic of a creative writing programme - there
are climate change induced natural disasters actively plugged by doomsday
preachers of the day, there are serious government institutions involved in
first rate science and more often than not, these institutions tackle and
solve the energy crisis to various degrees of success. There are wars and
near wars as Lagos threatens to secede from the Nigerian state to have full
control of its own economy. There are robots, amphibious speed trains,
psychedelic drugs and highly trained security operatives with conflicts of
interest, but more importantly, there are the ubiquitous Lagos people, whose
industry and inventiveness seems largely unchanged, despite how much their
city has travailed in the intervening half century.
  Embriologia Basica Keith L. Moore,2008
  Race and History Claude Levi-Strauss,2018-11-11 This work has been selected
by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base
of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality
reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a
format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an
easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge
alive and relevant.
  Computer Networks Andrew S. Tanenbaum,2003 Details descriptions of the
principles associated with each layer and presents many examples drawn the
Internet and wireless networks.
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